
 

 

 

 

 

Collection of a child by a minor 
 

Policy statement 
 
Tiddlywinks Pre-School holds a policy that no child under the age of 16 (sixteen) years, 
unless it is the parent, may collect a child from the group.  This also applies to members of 
the same family. 
 

 At the end of a session, a child at the group will only be handed over to an 
appropriate adult (i.e. parent or nominated adult). 
 

 Once a child has been handed over to the adult at the end of the session, Tiddlywinks 
Pre-School is no longer legally responsible for that child. 

 

 

Adoption and annual review of the policy 

 

This policy was adopted at a meeting of   Tiddlywinks Pre-School Committee 

held on   22nd April 2024 

Signed on behalf of the management 
committee 

   

Name of signatory   Hilary Allen 

Role of signatory    Chair 

 


